
Our son was extremely fortunate to have Jenny Levitan as his teacher when he attended 
Larmenier as an eight year old in Grade 2.  Jenny created an amazing relationship with our 
son whom at this stage hated school, teachers and life in general.  Our son was anxious and 
depressed and was forced from mainstream school due to constant meltdowns and physical 
lashing out as he experienced acute fight and flight response. From the outset Jenny was 
extremely accepting of our son and oozed a sense of nothing would phase her.  Jenny was 
firm but fair, consistent with her relationship with our son and saw the ability and promise of 
the very special person that he is.  Jenny always took the time to listen to our child and 
understand what was upsetting him and how he could make appropriate choices with the 
strategies he was learning at school.  Her enthusiasm for the little things that interested him 
helped buoy his self-esteem and self-value and helped him feel safe and secure. 

As time progressed and our son commenced his integration bit by bit into mainstream school 
Jenny was always supportive and urged us as parents to focus on the small gains.  Jenny 
spent countless hours supporting the mainstream school who were understandably shell 
shocked by previous behaviour to accept our son and make the appropriate allowances for 
his condition but not make excuses for his poor choices.  Jenny reinforced that the school 
should be proactive not reactive with the teaching strategies and I know she spent extra time 
reinforcing this especially during the tough times. Jenny regularly used our sons motivation 
to get back to mainstream as an opportunity for him to continue his journey of self-
improvement in his social, emotional and behavioural regulation as self-management skills 
blossomed.  The most incredible ability of Jenny was to stay focussed when things didn’t go 
well – our son regularly had set backs as all children do but we all felt these setbacks far 
more dramatically, yet Jenny’s firm affirmation that we are making progress and promoted 
the need to maintain the current strategies in place.  Our son did achieve his goal of 
graduation and it was one of the happiest days of our life as he, the teachers, and family 
congratulated him on this special day.  The most amazing thing is that whilst Jenny was 
providing us and our son all of this education she was replicating this with the 9 other 
students in the class. Jenny is an amazing individual whose true gift in life is teaching and 
helping kids with additional needs. 
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